
 

RAK Academy - Family of Schools 

would like to invite you to 

A talk on 

“Kids deserve to be Safe” 

The talk will be held on 

Monday 18th November 2019 

at 8:30 am 

in the meeting room of the IPK Campus. 

                                          

Blue Ribbon WEEK 

Child Appreciation week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


